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THIS UPCOMING WEEK’S SCHEDULE
Monday, December 6 - NO SCHOOL - TEACHER PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
Tuesday, December 7 - 70th Day of School - Day 4(Art & Music)

● Regular Day of School for Preschool through 5th Grades
Wednesday, December 8 - 71st Day of School - Day 5(Library & PE)

● Regular Day of School for Preschool through 5th Grades
Thursday, December 9 - 72nd Day of School - Day 6(PE & Music)

● Regular Day of School for Preschool through 5th Grades
Friday, December 10 - 73rd Day of School - Day 1(Library & Music)

● Regular Day of School for Preschool through 5th Grades

UPCOMING SCHEDULE
Monday, December 6 - No School - Teacher Professional Development Day
Monday, December 13 - LPC Elementary Concerts at the High School Matt Auditorium

(6:15-6:45 K & 1st)    (7:00-7:30 2nd & 3rd)     (7:45-8:15 4th & 5th)
Tuesday, December 14 - 5:00-7:00pm Santa’s Cottage in the LPC Elementary Gym
Wednesday, December 23 - January 3 - No School - Winter Break
Tuesday, January 4 - School resumes from Winter Break

NO SCHOOL MONDAY, DEC. 6
We will have no school coming up this Monday, December 6 for all Union Community School Buildings.   All
teachers will be doing Professional Development in collaborative grade level groups.   School will resume
on Tuesday, December 7.
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LPC ELEM. WINTER MUSIC CONCERT DEC. 13
Our music programs for the winter music concerts this year will be on the same night: Monday, December
13 at 3 different times.  Kindergarten and  first grade at 6:15-6:45.   Second and third grade at 7:00-7:30.
Fourth and fifth grades at 7:45-8:15.   All three performances will be held in the Matt High School
Auditorium.  Mark your calendars now to attend the program that your child is in.  Our elementary school
music teacher, Jennifer Bistline, directs the winter programs.

PTO REMINDERS
Scrip Orders - Due December 2nd

● Ordering Scrip gift cards is an easy way to raise money without selling anything! Buy gift cards for
yourself or purchase for upcoming holiday gifts.

● Paper order forms were sent home this week or shop online at www.shopwithscrip.com. There are
700+ cards available to choose from online including several $5 & $10 cards. Those make great gifts
for teachers and staff, postal carriers, co-workers, and more!

● How Scrip helps our school: Purchase a $20 Tootsie's certificate through Scrip, you'll receive the full
$20 value while earning a 20% rebate (or $4) for our school.

Santa's Cottage - December 14th
● The PTO is excited to host our annual Santa's Cottage event on Tuesday December 14th from

5:00-7:00pm in the gym. As a health precaution, Santa's Cottage will have a modified "express"
version this year.

Children will be able to shop on their own for affordable gifts for their family with prices ranging from $0.25
- $5.00 per item. The PTO will have apparel and Scrip gift cards for sale. Watch for more details coming
soon.
Amazon Smile
If you're shopping online this holiday season, please consider using the Amazon Smile account for the LPC
PTO. If you shop at Amazon using the link https://smile.amazon.com/ch/83-4666834, the PTO will receive a
donation of 0.5% of the total purchase.

To stay up-to-date with PTO events or announcements, please like our page on Facebook!
https://www.facebook.com/LPCElementaryPTO/
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HOLIDAY ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE
Each year our elementary building is contacted by different local community organizations and churches
that are willing to give assistance to those families that need it for the holiday season.  Please fill out the
attached sheet and return it to the elementary office if you would like to be considered for any holiday
assistance programs offered by our local community throughout November and December.  For a hard copy
of the form, please contact the office.

HAWKINS MEMORIAL LIBRARY NEWS
● LEGO building is the weekly activity Monday through Saturday, December 6-11. Drop in for

construction and create a masterpiece from the loads of LEGOs at the library.
● Our Gingerbread House Workshop is the place to do a little holiday building! We have all the

goodies to build and decorate a delightful little house between 4 and 7 PM on Wednesday,
December 8.

● The Union High School Carolers perform in the library at 4 PM on Friday, December 10. This
charming costumed a cappella group will grace patrons with 20 minutes of holiday music.
Jolene Kronschnabel  |  Library Director  |  Hawkins Memorial Library
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